
Nevada  has  money  for  fuel
reduction projects
The Nevada Division of Forestry is seeking applications for
the state fire assistance grant program. An estimated $500,000
from  the  National  Fire  Plan  and  the  U.S.  Forest  Service-
Cooperative Forest Fire Program may be available for projects
statewide.

The purpose of this funding is to mitigate the risk and damage
that wildfires can cause in wildland urban interface areas.

Funds can be used for costs associated with implementing on-
the-ground  hazardous  wildfire  fuel  reduction  projects,
information and education relating to wildland urban interface
issues, and homeowner and community action projects. Private
citizens,  homeowner  associations,  local  governments,  state
agencies and nonprofits are all eligible for grants. Projects
must be implemented on state and/or private lands located in
Nevada. Projects on federal lands are not eligible.

Applications must be submitted online. The site also contains
a detailed description of the criteria and instructions for
eligibility and the scoring criteria that will be used to rank
applications for competitive funding. The deadline to apply
is 5pm April 30.
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